

Joel

[Quoted text hidden]

Tom Andersen <tandersen@yumacountyco.gov>
To: "Renfro - DNR, Joel" <joel.renfro@state.co.us>

Thu, Aug 21, 2025 at 11:09 AM

Thanks for your understanding, I'm thinking mid-October would be a wise idea, I'm in hopes to have a more detailed permit to present, I'll keep plugging along and get this done. I'll send all my corrections in and have them to you by 10/15.

[Quoted text hidden]

Renfro - DNR, Joel <joel.renfro@state.co.us>
To: Tom Andersen <tandersen@yumacountyco.gov>

Thu, Aug 21, 2025 at 11:27 AM

Thanks Tom! Just for clarification, and my records so I can approve the request, are you requesting the decision date be extended until October 15?

[Quoted text hidden]

Tom Andersen <tandersen@yumacountyco.gov>
To: "Renfro - DNR, Joel" <joel.renfro@state.co.us>

Thu, Aug 21, 2025 at 11:31 AM

Yes

[Quoted text hidden]